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EA1415-01 
Prairie Creek All Season Road Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation 
 
Re: Extension for parties to comment on the Developer’s Assessment Report 

and submit information requests 

On December 21, 2015, the Review Board opened the Developer’s Assessment Report for public 
review and indicated that parties could submit information requests (IRs) between December 21, 
2015 and January 29th, 2016.  The Review Board also issued three urgent IRs and requested that 
Canadian Zinc (CanZinc) respond within two weeks of the issuance date (i.e. January 4th, 2016).  These 
IRs related to: 

• The completion of an accurate and comprehensive concordance table; 
• Clarification of project description and design; and, 
• How “stable” and “unstable” were defined in the Terrain Mapping Summary Report. 

On January 21, 2016, CanZinc informed the Review Board it would likely respond to the IRs by Friday 
January 22, 2016.  Due to the late submission of this information, the Review Board is extending the 
deadline for parties to submit information requests until February 12th, 2016.  The online review 
system will be updated to reflect this change.  
 
The contact for the Project is Environmental Assessment Officer Sachi De Souza (867) 766-7054; 
sdesouza@reviewboard.ca).  
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